
 
 
 
 
 
September 27, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 705 
Re: Cancellation of service to/from Savannah GA 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Due to continuing and growing operational constraints, Pacer Stacktrain will terminate all 
domestic big box service to and from Savannah, GA, effective Friday, October 28, 2005.   
 
This change applies to all big box shipments, inbound and outbound.   We would like to 
ask the customers affected by this change to consider Jacksonville, FL and Atlanta, GA 
as the best options for new routings.   
 
If you have questions regarding this change, please contact your Business Development 
or Customer Support representative.   
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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